



World - Wide Coverage

World - Wide Service

1010 JORIE BOULEVARD P.O. BOX 4806 OAK BROOK, ILLINOIS 60522-4806 (630) 990-7300 (800) 323-7326 FAX (630) 990-8907

E-mail: savandyk@ameritech.net E-mail: savinsur@aol.com Website: www.savandyk.com

RE: Cancelling a Policy and Receiving a Refund for

2017 American Legion Baseball Team Guidelines

## Dear Team Official(s):

If team is unable to form they are eligible to receive a refund. The team must have their state chairman acknowledge that they participated in no games. Teams are allowed to have tryouts and still receive a refund. In the event a team needs to be cancelled the following steps must be taken in order to receive insurance payment refund. We will need authorization from your State Baseball Chairman stating you were unable to field a team. We will need the policies returned to our office with claim forms. Please state the name or organization to whom, the refund should be sent. Refunds must be requested no later than July 1, 2017 to be accepted.

If there are any questions please contact our office.

Sincerely,

S.A. Van Dyk Inc.

Margaret Van Dyk Hargaret G. Van dyk

Nicholas E. Orr

Main Line: (630) 990-7300

P: (800) 323-7326 (Toll Free)

F: (630) 990-8907

Email: savinsur@aol.com

MEV/NEO

Enclosures